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[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

I just finished reading  Gary Lehrers opinion letter in Cal Coast  News.

It makes me furious to hear that the City Manger is making it difficult for the people and
traveller's to this good City to get their parking fines and fees returned.

Last I heard, fraud VICIATES EVERYTHING. 

All of you have allowed this fraud and now you must give the people justice. 

I am in agreement with Gary Lehrer in that the city manager must go and along with him, the
contracted city attorney.
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